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To the householder

June 2017

Cremorne Point stair work
Roads and Maritime Services will be carrying out work on the stairs connecting Milson Road and 
Cremorne Reserve between Monday 3 and Friday 7 July 2017, weather permitting. 

Work was carried out in 2016 replacing the old stairs to improve access and safety. Having reviewed the 
new stairs in operation some additional work has been identified that would reduce future maintenance 
and increase longevity of the structures. 

Work will include changes to the stair surfaces and handrail. To ensure pedestrian safety during the work, 
the stairs will be closed between Monday 3 and Friday 7 July, weather permitting. Work will be carried 
out during standard construction hours between 7am and 6pm from Monday to Friday. 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during the closure of the stairs.
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Alternative pedestrian access to the harbour 
foreshore and Cremorne Point Wharf during 
the upgrade of Cremorne Point stairs

Access during the upgrade:
•	 the stairs will be closed but pedestrians 

will be able to access the foreshore by the 
footpath connecting to Milson Road

•	 two accessible parking bays located within 
the construction area will be closed and a 
temporary accessible parking space will be 
provided near the Cremorne Point Wharf 
entrance

•	 all other existing parking spaces on Milson 
Road will remain unchanged

•	 access to the wharf, café and the adjacent 
Sydney Water Pumping Station will be 
maintained.

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have 
any questions about the work or the project.

Contact the team 
For more information about the Cremorne Point 
stair upgrade you can:

Phone: 1800 770 973

Email: wharfupgradeprogram@rms.nsw.gov.au

Visit the Roads and Maritime Services 
website: rms.nsw.gov.au/wharfupgrades


